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Upcoming Community Events 

Date Event 

05/11 City Council Meeting 7 pm at the Com-
munity/Library building 

06/08 City Council Meeting 7 pm at the Com-
munity/Library building 

07/13  City Council Meeting 7 pm at the Com-
munity/Library building 

08/08 Firemen’s ATV Ride 

08/10 City Council Meeting 7pm at the Com-
munity/Library building 

09/07 Labor Day 

09/12 Halfway to St. Paddy’s Day! 

09/14 City Council Meeting 7 pm at the Com-
munity/Library building 

10/12 Columbus Day 

Library Hours:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the Emergency Measures put into 

place because of the COVID-19 virus, the 

library will be closed until further notice. 

We will continue activities  

as soon as possible. 

 

Stay safe everyone! 

Office Hours: Tuesdays from 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm 

City Clerk’s cell phone number:  507-491-6597 

Please use this number to contact the City Clerk    
Mondays through Friday from 9 am to 6 pm except for 
emergencies. 

 

Thanks to all of our residents in the City and surrounding 

area for your cooperation during this stressful time. And for 

Deb, Jason & Tammy, Nick & Anna, Mandy and Jessica for vol-

unteering to help out where needed. We haven’t really had 

many calls for assistance, which tells me that neighbors are 

watching out for each other. Thankfully, we have not had any 

reports of the virus in our immediate area. Let’s keep it that 

way by continuing to be proactive by observing the social dis-

tancing and wearing the appropriate protective gear when 

needed. It is awesome to know that our small but mighty 

community is working hard  to meet the needs of others….we 

are a community with heart. Blessings to you all! 

For the Citizens of Kilkenny and Immediate Area: 

If you are an elderly or at-risk person and need assistance or 
supplies, please call 

Janice Sellner:  507-491-6597 or 

Tammy Holicky;  507-384-7125 

We want you safe at home!! 

REMINDER:   Please D0 NOT flush paper towels or 

any other products not intended to go through the 

sewer system. It could cause backups into your 

basements…and would be an expensive fix! Thank 

You! 

     I have been getting a lot of questions 

about City Wide Cleanup… with everyone 

home, there is a lot of extra house reorgani-

zation going on! City Council did bring it up at 

our last meeting but a date has not been set 

yet. Obviously, it will need to be later than 

usual, but as soon as we can get a date set 

up, we will give you plenty of notice.  


